
  
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

New Conditions at Quilpie 
Dump 

 

As of Monday 24 January, the new transfer station will begin 

operation at the Quilpie Dump. 

 

All general dumping should be into the large white transfer bins. 

Metals, white goods and green waste should be dumped in the 

designated signed areas within the transfer station complex. 

If you have large amounts of tyres, green waste, or earth fill to 

dispose of, you will need to make an appointment to enter the 

dump complex. 

The same applies to the disposal of asbestos waste. 

To make an appointment you should contact 07 46560500 or the 

Town Services supervisor on 0408 749 849. This number is only 

available Monday to Friday from 6.00 a.m. to Sunset. 

The area is under 24 hour live video surveillance. 

Scavengers will be warned and then prosecuted once the 

operations begin. 
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